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I am writing to voice my strong support for the bill to "Ban Book Bans".  

 

Including diverse perspectives strengthens our communities and schools. Passing 

this bill is taking a stand for intellectual rigor by ensuring that material section is not 

driven by discrimination. When we allow discrimination to guide our judgement under 

the guise of "protecting" children or community members we in fact do the opposite.  

 

Stand up for our children and our communities: ban book bans. 

 

 


